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Novmeber  Dates
Nov 1 Picture retakes
Nov. 3 Conferences
Nov. 4 Early Dismissal 
Nov. 10 Remembrance Day Assembly
Nov. 11 Remembrance Day Holiday 
Nov. 18 Book Character dress up day

Nov. 29 PAC meeting 
Nov. 24  Hot lunch /Movie Night
Nov. 25 No school 
Nov. 28 Pro D Day
Dec. 14 Christmas Concert

        Read a thon

The rain has come and fall is quickly

upon us.  We are halfway through term

one and students are excited to

showcase their work this Thursday.  
Please make sure if you cannot make it

that you request a student portfolio be

sent home.  Students have been

working very hard to be their best.  We

have been working on KINDNESS and

using kind words outside. All of our

students have a buddy in the school. 

We have carved out Monday

afternoons so that buddies have time

to get to know each other. We want to

continue to build strong connections

between students and with staff.  We

want our students to be engaged in

their learning and proud of their

accomplishments. 
We also want to continue to build

strong relationships with parents as

our partners. We have had a couple of

great PAC meetings and we continue to

invite you to be part of your child's

learning.  It takes a village!

 
 

As the mornings are dark and wet
PLEASE PAY CLOSE ATTENTION 
to our cross walk on Wilson Rd.  Parents

and children use this crosswalk daily. 

They are feeling UNSAFE because

drivers are NOT COMPLETELY stopping

or drive over 30KM through the school

zone.  
Students are taught to stop before

entering the crosswalk, make eye

contact with the driver and proceed

when the car has stopped.  Please help

our students to get to school safely.  If

a child has entered the street area,

stop and let them cross.  We need to

continue to show respect and kindness

and help our students navigate how to

get to school safely.  

 

Join us on Nov. 10 at 10:30 for our 
Remembrance Day Assembly

We will be taking donations for Veterans



Terry Fox Run UPDATE
Thank you for all your support this year, we were able to raise over $14000 and

shaved 3 adult heads and one student's.  Thank you to Mr. Wedel, Mr. Tee and

Mr. Josh for being brave hearts.  Toby, one of our grade 5 students also took

the challenge on.  Thank you to Mrs. Hills and Mrs. Gillingham for heading up

the event. 

Library News

Super Reader

50 Nights sheets have started to come in! Keep on reading 20 minutes or more at home and

mark it off for every day you read. Once you have a sheet complete, get an adult at home to

sign it and bring it to Mrs.Falk in the library to get a prize.

I Read Canadian Day
On November 1 it was “I Read Canadian Day”. Mrs. Falk read stories written by Canadian

authors and you might notice lots of library books coming home this week that have been

written by a Canadian. This is a great reminder to students that they can dream big and

maybe one day we’ll be reading their books!

Scholastic Book Fair
The Book Fair is coming Dec 6-8! We will be letting students browse and make wish lists on

the first day (Tuesday, December 6) and then they can bring money the next two days to buy

(Wednesday, December 7 and Thursday, December 8). 

Mrs. Falk will be opening the Book Fair this year for parents after school on Wednesday,

December 7 from 2-4pm. We will also have a virtual option for parents to order online. You

will be able to order from there from Dec 6-Dec 10 and shipments come to the school for

pick up. Follow the link below.  Orders will come to the school on time before the break. 

https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5178959

Be on the look-out for student wish lists coming home on December 6 and come check out

the book fair yourself (and maybe pick up a teacher gift or two)!
Add a little bit of body text

https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5178959


Affordability Fund 
This year the Ministry has given schools a set of funds to support families
that may be struggling through this season.  As our world 'turns' your family
may need a little extra support to get through this season.  If you or you
know someone from our school community that may need a little extra
support please reach out.  

Read a thon/Food Drive 
This year we are doing something a little different for our food drive.  We are

starting on Friday November 19th.  Student will be given the opportunity to dress

up as a book character.  That afternoon we will hold a Read a Thon, with proceeds

going to Ruth and Naomis, and Chilliwack Community Services Toy purchase of

toys.  Look for the pledge forms handed out on November 4th

Chilliwack Chiefs
Chilliwack Chiefs Tickets Thanks to Chilliwack TNT Hay Sales for


sponsoring Yarrow! We have been given 10 tickets for each home game!

They will be given away as 5 sets of two tickets. If your child receives a


set and you cannot go please pay it forward or return them to the office. 

The beginning and end of the school day can be quite busy.  In order to keep all our students safe
we have made some changes to our bus loop.  Please make sure that if you are in the bus loop that you STAY

IN YOUR CAR ON THE SCHOOL SIDE.  There is no more waiting on the  hand side of the loop.  Please park if
you want to escort your child to or from the school.  
Also please make sure that you adhere to the speed zones of the school. 

Parking Lot Safety 

Soccer Team 
A big thank you to Mr. Gregory for coaching our after school soccer team. These boys

had the chance to play other schools and grow their soccer skills.  Thank you to all the

parents for driving and cheering the team on.  Tomorrow is the final tournament

tomorrow at Townsend Park. 



Pictures this Month 


